--------------------------------------------------

From: <aslan@maikhaogroup.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 6:24 AM

To: <rene@bsc.asia>

Cc: <10007777@mail.ru>

Subject: Re:

> Dear Rene,

> 

> Aslan postponed his arrival and will be in Phuket on 21 Sep.

> 

> Nazgul will be engaged in the project in Kazakhstan, you can sent all necessary information to her email:  ifbtc@ifbtc.org      

> 

> 

> Best regards,

> Yulia Lozovitskaya

>
